
Dear Veteran,  

Thank you for keeping our country safe. I feel sorry for all 
the people who lost their lives in the war, especially for their 
families and friends. How many friends came back from yours? 
Do you have any friends that did not come back? How many 
friends came back.  I hope all of your friends came back.  

When had a ceremony on November seventh at our school to 
honour the soldiers past and present.  We had a play called,” 
“Black Light Drama”, and another play from a little girl that 
still does not know why we celebrate Remembrance Day. We 
sang, “What a Wonderful World,” by Louis Armstrong.  

In class we read a book called, “A Poppy is to Remember.” 
In the book we learned how hard it was for the soldiers when they 
return home from war. We also read a poem in class called,” Why 
Wear a Poppy?”  After we read the story how John McCrae 
wrote the poem, “In Flanders Fields.” We learned all about John 
McCrae. We learned that we wear a poppy to remember the 
soldiers that fought for peace and freedom.  

        Yours Truly, 

        Cristina  



 

 

 

   

 


